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9 LEISURE AND ARTS DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF POST (AN93-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article I of the minute of the meeting of the Personnel and Management 
Services Committee of 10 August 1998, which established the post of Temporary Music Development 
Officer. 
 
The postholder has been very successful in progressing music development in Dundee and is crucial 
in linking together the disparate elements of musical activity both in the City and nationally.  In 
addition, a specific key role is to identify national priorities for music and apply them locally.   
 
It is therefore proposed to establish the post of Music Development Officer (22 hours per week), grade 
AP3/5, £18,381 - £25,857 pro rata, on a permanent basis and to confirm the present incumbent in 
post.  This proposal will be effective from 1 April 2005. 
 
The additional cost is £14,811 inclusive of employer's costs, in a full year and can be met from the 
departmental revenue budget for Arts Development. 
 
The Committee’s approval is sought. 
 
 


